
         January 6, 2009 

 

Hello All! 

 

Our next MTVA meeting will be Tuesday, January 13, at St. Cecilia. Our business 

meeting will be very brief, so we will have ample time for Dr. Randy Haldeman’s 

Professional Development Session, “Getting Ready to Get Ready: Time and Rehearsal”. 

I’m really excited about this opportunity. If you haven’t looked at the flier on the website, 

check it out. 

 

Please remember the following important dates in January: 

• January 8 – Middle School Honors Deadline 

• January 13 – General Membership Meeting 

• January 15 – Choral Festival Deadline 

• January 24 – Middle School Honors Audition 

• January 31 - All-State 2
nd
 Tier Auditions 

 

Please check the website for: 

• Minutes from the October 14, 2008, Board Meeting. 

• Middle School Honors Audition Procedure Information  

 

See you next Tuesday! 

 

Valerie DeHoff  

MTVA President 

 

 


